Preparing for the FSA

	On May 10th and 11th, the 7th grade students will be taking their math FSA test.  Between now and then, we have a lot of ground to cover. In order for the students to be well-prepared, the instructional pacing will quicken just a bit.  This is necessary so that all of the standards can be covered and reviewed prior to the state assessment.
	Many of you have asked how you can support your children at home.  The best way is to ensure that the students are completing their Discovery Education probes and myhrw assignments.  Plus, it is imperative that they practice their skills on i-Ready.  For extra practice, the students can use the Personal Math Tutor feature in their online textbook.
	We will also be offering extra help sessions on Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 7:30 until 8:15.  Please encourage your child to attend these additional small group classes.
	Thank you for partnership as we work together to achieve student success.
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